
 

 

 

  

   BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER T4-6 22-23  

 

 

Be kind, be honest and have courage to live 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 
 

 
Friday 31st March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have had a lovely end to the week with our Easter service at church. A huge 

thank you to Rev. Sarah and Rev. Nick and their team for the service as well as the 

Easter experiences earlier in the week. Thank you to all the parents who supported 

us, it was lovely to see so many of you! 

I wanted to also take this opportunity to thank staff for their hard work this term. 

Times are tough right now in the education world and although it has been a difficult 

term staff have always risen and gone above and beyond for our children and each 

other.  

Today we said goodbye to Clodagh Britton-Worth who is a teaching assistant in year 

5. We will miss her but wish her all best in her next venture.  

Have a lovely restful Easter, 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Dee Loader 

Head of School 

Bishop-Loveday CE Primary School 

 

Important Dates: 

MARCH 2023  
Thursday 9th March – 4th May 

inclusive 

(5SJ) Swimming Lessons for 7 weeks 

Friday 31st March  END OF TERM - 3.15pm  

(Homework Club and WAC will continue as normal) 

APRIL 2023  
Monday 3rd April –  

Friday 14th April  

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 17th April  TERM 5 BEGINS - 8.55AM  

 THIS WEEK…  

Important Dates 

Easter Services 

Our weeks of learning  

Sports News 

Clubs 

Awards  

FoBLS – Easter Trail 

Other News 

 



  
 

 

Tuesday 18th April (Year 1) Butterfly Farm visit 

Thursday 27th April (Year 5) The Warriner School Open Evening from 5-7pm 

Thursday 27th – Friday 28th 

April 

(Year 4) Hill End Residential 

 

 
Banbury BID’s Easter Bunny Trail:   

Art Club have been working on an exciting project the last few week. 'Bishop the Bunny' was lovingly decorated by the 

children and can be spotted in the Pinot Lounge window and 9 others around Banbury Town Centre for the Banbury 

Bid Easter hunt. For further details below or visit Banbury Bid Facebook/website page.  

A big well done and thank-you to the children for their amazing creation and we hope you enjoy the Easter Hunt! 

                 

 

Our exciting week of learning: 

Early Years have continued learning about Easter.  We have made and decorated Easter biscuits and made a palm 

leaf.  We walked down to church for the Easter experience and had out Easter assembly followed by a family activity 

outside.  The last group of children visited the farm today. 



  
 

 

 

Year 1 have enjoyed making Easter cards for the family and friends at home and have finished making their sock 

puppets in DT. 

Year 2 have been writing a description of a rainforest setting. We were amazed by the children's creative writing. 

Their trip to the Living Rainforest helped them to write about what it would smell, look, feel and sound like in a 

tropical rainforest. The children also finished the Raku Inoue insect inspired artwork and have been writing diaries by 

observing tadpoles. A special thank you to Freddie to found us some tadpoles in his allotment that we have been 

observing closely! 

Year 3 have loved the ending to their Roman journey!  They are super excited for the next historical period...Anglo 

Saxons and Vikings.  They have also enjoyed answering the Big Question in RE and their Church experiences this week 

really helped. 

Year 4 enjoyed an Egyptian day and shared our learning and creations with our families. 

                        

Year 5 have had a super busy week! They behaved beautifully and asked lots of fantastic questions during the Easter 

Experience at church. We finished Cogheart and have loved sharing our thoughts and feelings on the text - some 

children are keen to read the next book in the series! Our Victorians topic has come to an end, and we look forward to 

learning about the Mayans next term.  

Year 6 have been writing persuasive descriptions based on their class book The Nowhere Emporium and ended the 

week having fun in gymnastics with Siena and her crew leading a cheer / balance routine.  

  



  
 

 

RED NOSE DAY:  Friday 17th March  

Thank you to everyone who donated... we have raised a FANTASTIC £162.40.  All proceeds will go to Comic 

Relief.  It was fabulous seeing all of the children in 'Back to Front, Inside Out' non uniform dress and having fun 

taking part in the 'Nose and Spoon races' with their red noses.   

Sports & Club News: 

 
The year 5 & 6 pupils from our netball club attended the first ever NOSSP Bee Netball Friendly Festival this week. 

The focus was on skill development within game play and the players were encouraged to self-umpire, with the help 

of their school adults. 

So lots of honesty was on display when rules were 'broken' from all teams - congratulations! 

Schools from across the NOSSP area attended - from Kidlington, Deddington, Hanwell Fields, Hill View, The Grange, St 

Leonards & Hardwick school. It was fabulous to see so many players trying their best.  

2 wins and 2 losses for Team BLS - well done girls, you represented Bishop Loveday with wonderful manners and 

sportsmanship. We are very proud of all of you. 

A special mention to Issy W who was awarded our player of the festival for showing such teamwork, determination & 

passion- three very important School Games Values. 

Thank you to Elissa, who prepared them for the event and supported the girls on the morning. 

 

Sports Day will take place on Friday 7th July, with Friday 14th being back up in case the weather turns for the worse. 

 

  



  
 

 

House Points: 

This week’s winners are…. WATERFALL 

 

 

 

Brilliant Learning Star Award Winners… 

 

 

FoBLS News: 

Thank you so much for taking part in the Easter Egg Trail, by displaying clues and by doing the trail itself. We’ve 
managed to raise over £300! Reminder: we’ve extended the deadline of the trail, so please remember to bring back 
maps on the first day back after the holidays (17/04/23) 
 
Happy Easter from the FoBLS team! 



  
 

 

 
We’re still looking for more volunteers to create a sub-committee to look for and apply for grants. Please email 
fobls@outlook.com if you are able to help. Thank you. 
 
Date for your diary: Next FoBLS meeting - 27/04/23 at The Chatsworth 7.30pm - all welcome 

FoBLS Easter Egg Trail:  

Due to popular demand the trail dates have been 

extended to cover the Easter holidays, so the new 

deadline to hand back the maps is now Monday 

17th April. The cut-off date for buying a map is the 

29th March.  

Maps bought before 9am today have been 

distributed to the children, any maps bought after 

9am will be distributed next week. 

Happy Easter! 

Volunteers needed for a sub-committee to 

research and apply for grants for funding. If you 

are available to help, please email 

fobls@outlook.com  

 

Thank you! 

         

 

 

 

 

 

FoBLS Important Dates: 

 

Thursday 23rd – Monday 

17th April  

Bodicote Easter Trail 

Thursday 27th April Meeting at The Chatsworth at 7.30pm   

Friday 28th April Cancelled:  Meeting at The Plough, Bodicote at 7.30pm    

Friday 5th May Coronation Theme Cake Sale 

Thursday 11th May Rags 2 Riches bag drop off day – please leave in Reception 

Wednesday 14th June Meeting at The Plough, Bodicote at 7.30pm  

mailto:fobls@outlook.com
mailto:fobls@outlook.com


  
 

 

Every Friday in June and 

July  

Freeze Pop Fridays 

Monday 25th September Rags 2 Riches bag drop off day – please leave in Reception 

Sunday 3rd December Winter Fair 

Please contact FoBLS at fobls@outlook.com if you can help. 

F❤️BLS 
 

Awards: 

 

Eden D (EY’s) has received a certificate for passing Swimming - stage 1 at ‘Kick n Splash’ swim school. 
Daisy D (EY’s) has received a certificate for passing Swimming - stage 1 at ‘Kick n Splash’ swim school. 
Nel K (EY’s) has received a certificate for passing Swimming - stage 1 at ‘Kick n Splash’ swim school. 
Elsie B (EY’s) has received a certificate for achieving her Swim England Stage 2 with Kick and Splash. 
 

Florence K (1SW) has received a certificate and medal for achieving Rise Gymnastics Explore Apparatus 1 Award. 

Anabelle C (1SW) has received a certificate for achieving her Swim England Stage 2 with Kick and Splash. 
Oscar U (1SW) has received a certificate for completing a term and passing Swimming - stage 2 at ‘Kick n Splash’ 
swim school. 
 

Harry B (2CP) his received a medal for competing in the Banbury Rugby Tournament. 

Harry has also received a certificate for completing a term and passing Swimming - stage 3 at ‘Kick n Splash’ swim 
school. 
Alice C (2CP) has received a certificate for completing a term and passing Swimming - stage 3 at ‘Kick n Splash’ swim 
school. 
Buddy G (2CP) has received a medal for winning all his games in the Banbury Rugby Tournament. 

Buddy has also received a certificate for passing Swimming - stage 3 at ‘Kick n Splash’ swim school. 
Marnie D (2CP) has received a certificate for completing a term and passing Swimming - stage 4 at ‘Kick n Splash’ 
swim school. 
Jemima W (2CP) has received a certificate for completing her promise with 1st Easington & Bodicote Brownies.  
Olivia M (2CP) has received a Pot of Gold! Rainbow Award, plus Take Action, Influence Stage 2, Helper, Be Well, First 
Aid Stage 1, Animal Leader, Bronze Award, Express Myself, Communicate Stage 1 and storyteller awards at 1st 
Longford Park Brownies. 
Luca H (2CP) has received a certificate and trophy for improving skills and developing all parts of the game during the 

coaching course at Midland Soccer Coaching. 

Alice D (2SC) has received a certificate for completing her Gold Award at 1st Longford Park Brownies.  
Tommy H (2SC) has received a certificate for completing a term and passing Swimming - stage 3 at ‘Kick n Splash’ 
swim school. 
Tommy has also received a medal for playing in the Banbury Mini Rugby Festival. 
Abigail C (2SC) has received a Pot of Gold! Rainbow Award and Take Action and Influence Stage 2 awards at 1st 
Longford Park Brownies. 
 
Emma D (3LH) has received certificates for earning her Bronze Award, Express Myself Theme Award, Know Myself 
Theme Award at 1st Longford Park Brownies.  
Ben P (3LH) has received a certificate for passing Swimming - stage 4 at ‘Kick n Splash’ swim school. 
Jasmine D (3LH) has received a certificate for passing Swimming - stage 4 at ‘Kick n Splash’ swim school. 
Luna H (3LH) has received a trophy for Player of the Week at The Football Icon Academy. 

Parker H (3LH) has received two trophies for Skill Point Winner at Midland Soccer Coaching. 

Marnie P (3DC) has received a certificate for completing a term and passing Swimming - stage 4 at ‘Kick n Splash’ 
swim school. 
 

mailto:fobls@outlook.com


  
 

 

 
Isla B (4CS) has received a certificate for completing a term and passing Swimming - stage 4 at ‘Kick n Splash’ swim 
school. 
Orlah Mc (4CS) has received a trophy for Player of the Week at The Football Icon Academy. 
Lucas B (4RS) has received a certificate for achieving his Swim England Stage 6 with Kick and Splash. 

Isla H (4RS) has received a certificate for achieving her Swim England Stage 6 with Kick and Splash. 

 

Evie B (5SJ) has received a certificate for achieving her Swim England Stage 7 with Kick and Splash. 
 
Layla H (3LH) and Rou L-H (EYs) has received a certificates for passing Swimming - stage 4 and stage 1 at ‘Kick n 
Splash’ swim school. 

 

HUGE CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL, YOU ARE AMAZING!!   

Other News: 

SIGNED AND DEDICATED BOOK GIVEAWAY!!! 

 

If you would like to win these 6 books signed and dedicated by Radio 1's Greg James and 

Chris Smith all you have to do is donate to this Just Giving Page with your name and #books. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/tracy-warren1 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Ffundraising%2Ftracy-warren1&data=05%7C01%7Cl.upton%40bishop-loveday.oxon.sch.uk%7C2c7ff207d424469896eb08db3111571b%7Cdafa7e1b46d4442eb8706ef49020559d%7C0%7C0%7C638157722788526529%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Rb7G0fs1y6m8ccdK%2BIeM0UmT60qVB04oAGxfj8bhj8o%3D&reserved=0


  
 

 

For every £1 you donate you'll be entered into the draw. So, a fiver gets your five entries!  

Closing date 1st April 5pm (so there isn't long!) 

Winner drawn 2nd April Midday 

All money raised is going to Samuel's Charity for sick children and Oxfordshire Mind as part 

of Tracy Warren's fundraising for Strictly Banbury 2023. 

 

 

Easter with Kellogg’s 

Good morning,  

This Easter Kellogg’s has partnered with Morrisons to launch a breakfast club where the 

whole family can request a free bowl of cereal. 

Both adults and children can choose from a bowl of Cornflakes, Rice Krispies or Coco Pops, 

with a choice of dairy and non-dairy milk, when they order a ‘Kellogg’s breakfast’ before 11am, 

in any of Morrisons 397 cafés. 

The joint initiative will run from 3rd to 24th April, while stock lasts, and aims to support 

families during the Easter holidays when many school breakfast clubs are unavailable.  

Best wishes, The Kellogg’s Breakfast Club Team  

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

      


